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Eugene Evancoe                                                      Mr. Vincent R. Beller
Department Chair                                                    B. Braun Medical Inc.
Electronic Technology                                               824 Twelfth Avenue
Saddleback College                                                  Bethlehem, Pa. 18018
28000 Marguerite Parkway
Mission Viejo, CA 92692


Dear Mr. Evancoe,  

          B. Braun Medical Inc. is excited to be a partner with Community Colleges in the planning and implementation of advanced manufacturing skills, which will provide regional manufacturers with a skilled workforce that, supports growth and innovation. 
          B. Braun Medical Inc. manufactures pharmaceuticals at our plant in Orange County, CA. used in hospitals, doctors’ offices, and clinics across North America. We are in constant need of improving and providing modern manufacturing skill sets to our employees. We need our local graduating students to come into the workforce with these modern manufacturing skills for B. Braun Medical Inc. to be successful and competitive as a manufacturer in the economies of Today. We also need somewhere to send our employees to keep up with the evolving technologies used in the world of advanced automated manufacturing. We need our employees to possess these technical and advanced skills to manufacture the highest quality and trusted products in the Medical Industry.
         We will support any curriculum by assisting the colleges because industry in general has an immediate need for workers skilled in automation systems. A community college such as yours that would be providing a Certificate in Industrial Automation Fundamentals would be highly valued due to a projected high labor market demand over the next few years and in the foreseeable future in Orange County. 
          We look forward to working closely with the colleges and other employers to ensure that we will continue to have the skills we need to be competitive and prosperous. 

Sincerely,
               Vincent R. Beller
                Operations Technical Training Program Manager
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